02/12/2020

To whom it may concern,

Bruce and Jan Fielding asked us to write this letter of support on their behalf,

We have known Bruce and Jan Fielding since 2008 when they stayed at our Willow Valley
Campground in Bude. We have visited them many times at White House Cottage since. Owning
a campground we had many spare parts and duplicates on premise. We gave Bruce a toilet and
sink with taps in 2008, a kitchen sink with a tap and cooker in 2009 and a boiler in 2010. We
also gave them many other parts and pieces includin 2 a washing machine, carpet, lino, table and
chairs, bedroom furniture, doors, tools and many plumbing and electrical fittings.

We helped Bruce and advised him. We also visited White House Cottage during those years and
saw the items installed. We have visited them many times since as well. It has been obvious to us
that it has been used as a dwelling by them for the last 12 years,

Regards,

Matt and Tina Lewis

27 Hallet Way
Bude, Cornwall





